
CEPP Meeting Minutes 
October 23, 2023 @ 10:10-11:10am 

Library 213 
 

CEPP Members: Adrian Bautista, Amy Frappier, Lisa Jackson-Schebetta, Emilka Jansen, Nick 
Junkerman, Tess Malloy, Robert ParkeHarrison, Kelly Sheppard, Dorothy Mosby 

HHMI representatives: Ilena Berro, Lisa Grady-Willis, Maggie Greaves 

Scribe: Lisa Jackson-Schebetta 

1. Representatives from the Working Group on Inclusive and Accessible Teaching and 
Learning visited CEPP.  Representatives shared the draft of Guiding Principles for high 
quality teaching and learning with the intent of garnering feedback from CEPP.  The 
principles, at this point, are not binding, nor are they intended to be a motion. Rather, the 
principles are intended as a guide for shared values, and a foundation for moving forward 
with the Working Group’s charge.  There will be a Committee of the Whole discussion in 
November on the principles. 

2. CEPP Chair has drafted an email about the change to the QSet and asked CEPP members 
for feedback. CEPP chair plans to hold a meeting for the broader community to enable 
faculty to ask questions.  

3. CEPP member asked when we would take up the variety of practices that exist around 
the administration of teaching evaluations.  CEPP Chair affirmed we would discuss next 
week.  
 


